Bechtold, Bradley@ARB

From: ARB Clerk of the Board

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 11:08 AM

To: Bechtold, Bradley@ARB

Subject: FW: Advanced Clean Trucks Regulation

From: Kate Grodd <kate.grodd@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 10:50 AM

To: ARB Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Advanced Clean Trucks Regulation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| live in Los Feliz, and | wholeheartedly support regulations that move trucks toward ZERO emissions as soon as possible.
As you know, transportation makes up 40 percent of California’s greenhouse gas emissions, and is a major contributor to
smog-causing nitrogen oxides and diesel particulate matter pollution, which are linked to health problems including
respiratory conditions. Of those transportation sector emissions, as much as 70 percent of smog-causing pollution and
80 percent of particulate matter are from diesel trucks, even though they make up just 7 percent of the 30 million

vehicles registered in California.

This is a step towards racial justice as well, as communities of color are disproportionately impacted by this pollution as
they are much more likely to live near freeways.

We must act on this ASAP.

Thank you,
Kate Grodd



